Need Childcare Before November?

Can't wait for our expansion to be complete
for your childcare needs?

We understand that, since our additional
classrooms won't be ready until November,
you might need to enroll your child in another
program in the meantime, resulting in two
registration fees.

If this applies to you, our school will credit
the registration fee you paid for the other
program toward your tuition. Simply provide
us with a receipt dated between June T,

2024, and October 1, 2024.

We are excited to announce that our
preschool is expanding to offer even better
facilities and experiences for your children!

Our hope is this offer allows you the peace of
mind to enroll with us.
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